
ESG BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION

What to expect 

FIRST DAYS OF SCHOOL

CLASS ASSIGNMENTS

CONTACT US IF YOU HAVE ANY
QUESTIONS!

CLASS CHANGE
REQUESTS

WELCOME BACK EVENT

We look forward to welcoming families for
our annual What’s the Dilly-o event on
Thursday, August 28  from 6 p.m. to 7
p.m. Students will be able to visit their
classrooms, meet their teachers, drop off
supplies, play some family games, and enjoy
a Dilly Bar! 

th,Teachers will send a

welcome email on

THURSDAY, AUGUST 28

providing information on the

staggered entry days, class

lists and entry doors. 

th

At this time, we will not be
making any class changes, but
we’re confident your child will
have a wonderful year in their
assigned class.

No School - Labour Day

All students attend.

Staggered Entry Day - half of
students attend; ALL Grade 7s

Welcome Assemblies

Monday

Tuesday, September 2

Wednesday, September 3

Thursday, September 4

Friday, September 5

Derek Harrison, Principal
derek.harrison@spschools.org
Adam Rurka, Assistant Principal
adam.rurka@spschools.org
Sue Werner, Assistant Principal
sue.werner@spschools.org

Staggered Entry Day - half of
students attend; ALL Grade 8/9s


